| support this bill and asked that you pass it on behalf of all of us who had this presidential election, as
well as the 2000 election, taken from us by a person who did not get the majority of the vote. We can
never let this happen again. As it is, it will take us decades to recover from just the first 50 days of this
current crime family’s assault on our Democracy. Hillary won the election by almost 3 million votes. In
any normal election she would be our president, but thanks to the Russians and the treasonous foreign
agents inside the Trump campaign, it was stolen from us.

| realize this is bill is a heavy lift but we have to start somewhere and there is no better time than now.
We can’t let our children and grandchildren look back and think that we did nothing to try and save
them.

Thank you,

Carolyn Crandall
Chair, Lincoln County Democratic Central Committee



